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RESIGNATION OF SUPPORT STAFF 
 
Support staff employees are encouraged to give two weeks written notice to Centennial BOCES 
prior to resigning employment. 
 
Centennial BOCES shall comply with the reporting requirements concerning allegations of 
unlawful behavior involving a child and other offenses, in accordance with state law. 
 
LEGAL REF.: 20 U.S.C. 7926 ESSA prohibition against employment assistance for school 

employees who have engaged in sexual misconduct with a student or minor 
 C.R.S. 19-3-301 et seq. Child Protection Act of 1987 
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